
The Youth Spo! Award is a reward and celebration scheme
which helps young people to evidence their learning, progress 
and achievement in and through spo! and physical activity.
It also suppo!s them to demonstrate the impact their 
involvement in spo! has had on their personal development, 
including leadership skills, health and wellbeing and wider life 
skills.

ON COMPLETION OF 
BARCLAYS GAME ON - GO LEAD, 
EVERY GIRLS’ FOOTBALL 
ACTIVATOR WILL ACHIEVE
THEIR GIRLS’ FOOTBALL YOUTH 
SPORT AWARD.

Live virtual launch event to inspire your activators and kick-off the 
programme. The girls will hear from inspirational speakers and 
engage in fun activities as they start their leadership journey.

INSPIRE

REFLECT
At the end of the training your girls’ football activators will complete 
a reflection session to consolidate their learning, discuss ideas and 
action plan their next steps.

DEVELOP
A series of pre-recorded video workshops to take your activators 
through marketeer or deliverer training. Each workshop will have
a video, interactive tasks to complete and key outcomes to support 
the girls in planning their football delivery. Schools will get access 
to the videos and resources to take the girls through the content.



HOW DO I  HOW DO I  
GET INVOLVED?GET INVOLVED?

TEACHTEACH LEADLEAD
GOGO GOGO

Booking links are now open, contact your 
Barclays Girls’ Football School Partnerships 
by England Football to register your place.

Your last chance to be involved in the 
programme for 2021/22 is December – don’t 
miss out!

As a Barclays Game On - GO Teach school, 
you will also get access to a programme of 
virtual CPD to support you in developing 
your curriculum offer.

All schools who have been part of Barclays 
Game On - GO Teach will be contacted 
directly to book their Barclays Game On -
GO Lead place – keep an eye out for an 
email! 

You can also contact your Barclays Girls’ 
Football School Partnerships by England 
Football to register your interest.

The registration window for the programme 
will be open from 29th November to 10th 
December 2021.

Click HERE to access free digital resources.


